NOTICE TO HAWLEY TOWNSHIP RESIDENTS


There will be a Hawley Township Planning Commission Meeting Tuesday, January 19 , 2021 at 7:00 PM at the Town Hall located at 405 6th St Hawley. The Planning Commission will be considering the Application for Platted Subdivision on Lake Maria submitted by Nugget Investments, LLC. The Preliminary Plat is for five lots located in the Hawley Township, Section 13, NE Quarter, Tax Parcel #13.016.2100. The lots are five-nine acres, and the property is zoned as Special Protection. This is a public meeting. Anyone can attend and be heard.
Barb Gilson, Clerk
Hawleytownship.com
